Steven Sepe

From: Chip Cobb <chip.cobb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:15 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: support of H-5515

Good morning...as residents of Rl for more than 70 years, | wish to express my support for H-5515. | am very proud to
live in this state which, despite the usual ups and downs, has been a staunch supporter of democracy. We are in very
difficult times with the chaos in Washington and around the world. Those of us who believe in our Constitution and the
separation of powers must be given every opportunity to express our beliefs through the ballot box...thank you, Alan M
Cobb
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